
As the world continues to monitor Russia’s continued aggression against Ukraine, Miami-Dade County 
stands in solidarity with the people facing the effects of this unprovoked war. In a community like ours 
– built by immigrants and refugees fleeing from all corners of the globe in search of a better life, peace
and democracy – we have always extended a hand to help those who come to us in need. In this vein,
we will do our part to ensure that we are part of the solution.

Today, I am directing all department directors to conduct a complete review of all county contracts within 
their purview to confirm that none are connected to Russian business interests of any sort. Please alert 
your respective Chief as soon as possible if there are contracts of concern or if you require further 
clarification.  

In this defining moment, we must always defend democracy and the rights of people to live in peace. 
Our county must not, in good conscience, continue any business relationship that could directly or 
indirectly bankroll violence and war against Ukraine.   

Your support and cooperation are appreciated. 

c:  Honorable Chairman Jose “Pepe” Diaz and Members, Board of County Commissioners 
Geri Bonzon-Keenan, County Attorney 
Gerald Sanchez, First Assistant County Attorney 
Jess McCarty, Executive Assistant County Attorney 
Office of the Mayor Senior Staff 
Jose J. Arrojo, Executive Director, Commission on Ethics 
Felix Jimenez, Inspector General, Office of the Inspector General 
 Yinka Majekodunmi, Commission Auditor  
Jennifer Moon, Chief, Office of Policy and Budgetary Affairs 

  Basia Pruna, Director, Clerk of the Board 

Date: February 28, 2022 

To: Department Directors 

From: Daniella Levine Cava 
Mayor 

Subject: Review of County Contracts with Foreign Companies 


